BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

WORKSHOP:  To Discuss the Proposed Wetlands

and other Surface Waters Ordinance

THURSDAY, MAY 6, 2010

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County met for a Workshop on Thursday, May 6, 2010 with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were Commissioners Mike Stewart, Lynn Artz, Alan Brock, and George Green.  Also, present were County Administrator Ben Pingree, County Attorney Heather Encinosa and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

7:15 p.m.  Workshop called to order by Chairman Kessler.

The purpose of this workshop is to discuss the proposed Wetlands and other surface waters ordinance.

The proposed Wetlands Protection Ordinance was amended by the Board at the April 19, 2010 meeting.  The Board further agreed to hold a second workshop for today’s date to continue discussion of the ordinance as amended.
The Board and citizens were present to discuss and provide comments to the most recent revised draft Wetlands Ordinance as presented by staff and the County Attorney’s Office.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m.
